— Certificate of Appreciation —

Northeast Florida Regional Council

Recognizes the Urban Transportation Development Manager
Florida Department of Transportation, District I1

James Bennett, P.E.

WHEREAS, James Bennett has provided 23 years of distinguished public service with the Florida
Department of Transportation, District II; and

WHEREAS, James Bennett has been supportive of the Northeast Florida Regional Council’s
efforts on behalf of the St. Johns River Ferry; and

WHEREAS, James Bennett has been a willing and informative presenter at the Northeast Florida
Regional Council meetings; and

WHEREAS, James Bennett displayed both a distinguished and professional demeanor when
filling the role of Ex Officio representative for the Department of Transportation at the Northeast
Florida Regional Council Board meetings; and

WHEREAS, James Bennett is a graduate of the University of Florida with a Bachelor's Degree in
Civil Engineering who through the years, has gotten in touch with his planning side; and

WHEREAS, James Bennett is retiring as Urban Transportation Development Manager for District
IT of the Florida Department of Transportation.

NOW, THEREFORE, the Northeast Florida Regional Council hereby recognizes James Bennett’s
consummate professionalism and outstanding contributions made to the communities and
citizens of Northeast Florida as a dedicated public servant.

DULY EXECUTED THIS 17™ DAY OF JUNE 2014.

Brian D. Teepl
CEO




